
 

 

Advisory # 2023-A-036 

Subject  Temporary Expansion of the Critical Area that is Restricted (CRA) 

From: Governance Corporate Safety and Security 

Contact: April McConkey, april.mcconkey@gtaa.com, 416-574-0165 

Date: November 1st, 2023 

Effective November 8th at 0900 until November 11th at 2100, the equipment parking areas 

across from the Triturator facility, along the South Service Rd, will be included as part of 

the Critical Restricted Area (CRA).  This temporary change allows for traffic movement for 

vehicles using the South Service Rd. The South Service Rd will be under construction 

during this time, resulting in reduced lane capacity.  Vehicles that enter this temporary 

CRA are not required to be rescreened.   

Please see the map below for the location of the Temporary Restricted Area that is Critical 

(CRA). 

 


